
CIRCULAR 
Dear Parent,  

In wake of the rise in number of COVID cases,  it is advised that : 

 

1. Your ward should come to school wearing  mask.  

2. If your ward is suffering from  Fever, cold, cough or similar symptoms, kindly refrain from sending 

your ward to school. 

3. You are also requested to wear a mask, if coming inside the school premises.  

 

Looking forward to your cooperation and wishing everyone the best of health. 

Regards 

Holy World School  

 


